

**SEP. 2019** 















# **NMCPHC News**

# DRSi Newsletter: The Reporter

The Reporter is a monthly newsletter for military treatment facility (MTF) and shipboard public health staff, including users of the Disease Reporting System internet (DRSi). Each issue highlights monthly trainings, department updates, guidance and news to ensure timely recognition and control of infectious diseases. Click here to learn more >>

#### Health Promotion and Wellness September Newsletter

The NMCPHC health promotion and wellness (HPW) department has released their September 2019 edition of the HPW newsletter. This month's edition features the following articles:

- September is Mental Health and Suicide Prevention Month
- Be Cautious About Dietary Supplements
- Surgeons General Joint Tobacco Letter
- Fresh, Frozen or Canned Just Eat Them!
- ... and more! Click here to learn more >>

## NMCPHC Update - Summer 2019 Newsletter

This edition of the NMCPHC newsletter addresses a variety of public health topics and programs. Included articles:

- WaR What is it Good for?!
- NMCPHC Epidemiologists Provide Insight into Sailor and Marine Motorcycle Fatalities
- OEM Holds Second Annual Occupational Health Nurse Fundamentals Course
- ...and more public health news! Click here to learn more >>

## Quick Hit - The More You Know - Preventing Suicide

Military life can present many stressors and challenges for Sailors, Marines and their loved ones such as deployments, separation from family and even everyday duties. Learning how to positively cope with these stressors can improve your psychological health and reduce the risk of suicide, which is often associated with relationship and work problems. Click here to learn more >>

# **Public Health in the News**

#### MHS Rolls Out New Electronic Record at Four Sites

The Military Health System deployed its new electronic health care record at four medical sites belonging to the U.S. Navy, the U.S. Air Force and the U.S. Army. Click here to learn more >>

#### Norfolk-based USS Bataan, Helicopters Provide Aid to Bahamas

The Norfolk-based amphibious assault ship USS Bataan and a locally-based helicopter squadron have been providing assistance to the hurricane-ravaged Bahamas for days. Click here to learn more >>

#### Navy Seeking to Test Private Wells Near Sub Base in Groton

The U.S. Navy is seeking to test private drinking wells near the Connecticut submarine base for potentially dangerous industrial compounds known as "forever chemicals." Click here to learn more >>

## Efficiency Key to Weather Safety at Naval Medical Center Camp Lejeune

Naval Medical Center Camp Lejeune (NMCCL) staff efficiently maintained operations during Hurricane Dorian's pass over Eastern North Carolina, Sept. 6. The facility received minimal damage from the storm. Click here to learn more >>

# **NMCPHC Upcoming Education & Training**

# **HPW Trainings**

NMCPHC HPW education and training programs equip leaders, health promoters, health educators, technicians, and clinicians with the skills, knowledge, tools, and materials to deliver best-practice public health programs and interventions. Click here to learn more >>

**Tobacco Cessation Facilitator Training** 

November 5, 2019

Norfolk Branch Health Clinic, Norfolk, Va.

# **Programs and Policy Support Training**

The PPS Department is part of a Tri-service group that hosts monthly training sessions for MTF and shipboard public health staff, including users of the Disease Reporting System internet (DRSi). Contact the DRSi helpdesk at usn.hampton-roads.navmcpubhlthcenpors.list.nmcphc-ndrs@mail.mil or 757-953-0954 to add your name to our email list to be informed about upcoming trainings. Click here to learn more >>

October 29, 2019: Installation Drinking Water

Webinar

# **Field Activity Training**

Click below to view upcoming trainings for Navy Entomology Center of Excellence and Navy Environmental Preventive Medicine Units (NEPMU).

NECE

NEPMU-2

NEPMU-5

NEPMU-6

NEPMU-7